
KNOW YOUR RIGHTS 
 
The Gulf Coast Rail District (GCRD), as a recipient of Federal financial assistance and 
under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes, ensures that no 
person shall on the grounds of race, religion (where the primary objective of the 
financial assistance is to provide employment per 42 USC 2000d-3), color, national 
origin, sex, age or disability be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, 
or otherwise be subjected to discrimination under any GCRD programs or activities. 
 
GCRD is committed to practicing non-discrimination.  If you believe you have been 
subjected to discrimination you may file a complaint with the Gulf Coast Rail District at 
(713) 843-5451. 


